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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

07/07/2019  17:02:112019/2271/P OBJ Saffa Dehghani This would be highly unfitting for the area and community with the extent of new residential units. The noise 

currently is frustrating and does not show an appreciation for the surroundings when parties progress through 

into the morning (mainly on weekdays). Families and residents are placed in close proximity and with an 

increase on the current noise at the terrace level, the area would progress further into a disturbance. It would 

be unfair on the community living in the area.
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